
Dear YMCA Members and Program Participants,
 
As we have continued to monitor and communicate the growing concerns
surrounding the Coronavirus (COVID-19), we would like to share updated
information regarding our ongoing operations.  We will continue to add
additional information on a regular basis to this web page and our social media
channels, as we make informed decisions based on recommendations from
local, state and national health officials. 
 
IMMEDIATE CHANGES TAKING PLACE
Based on what we are learning from health and government officials and other
YMCA’s, we are making policy and operational changes to prevent the spread
of illness. More changes may come, and we will share them with you
regularly. While our Ys remain open, we feel it is best to take precautions.
 
BRANCH OPERATIONS: 
Beginning on Saturday, March 14, 2020, the following will take effect:
DeWitt YMCA and Downtown YMCA
Monday – Friday 5:30am – 7:00pm
Saturday – 7:00am-4:00pm
Sunday – Closed for Deep Cleaning
 
Oak Park YMCA and Parkwood YMCA
Monday – Friday 5:30am – 7:00pm
Saturday – 7:00am-7:00pm
Sunday – Closed for Deep Cleaning
Pools close 30 minutes prior to facility closing
 
Westside YMCA
Monday – Friday 5:00am – 7:00pm
Saturday – 7:00am-7:00pm
Sunday – Closed for Deep Cleaning
Pools close 30 minutes prior to facility closing
 

We will be closed on Sunday’s to allow for a deep clean of our
facilities
Sauna and Steam rooms will be closed 
Child Watch Services (Kids Gym and Tot Watch) will not be
available. 

 
PROGRAMS AND CLASSES:
Beginning on Saturday, March 14, the following programming will be
postponed until further notice.

Youth and Adult Sports Leagues
Oak Park Y Tri Team 
Adult Group Fitness Classes 
Water Aerobics Classes 

 
Beginning on Monday, March 16, the following programming will be
postponed until further notice.

Youth Sports Classes
Gymnastics 
All Swim Lessons

 
CHILD CARE:
At this time, our Parkwood Preschool and Oak Park Child Care Center will
remain open. We will be closely monitoring the situation and will make
operational adjustments as needed.
 
For over 143 years, YMCA of Metropolitan Lansing has been committed to
serving our community, and we will continue to do so in the coming weeks.  We
will resume normal operations as soon as local health officials indicate it is safe
to do so.
 
Thank you for your support and patience. 
 
 
Jeff Scheibel 
President and CEO
YMCA of Metropolitan Lansing
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